Europol Unclassified - Basic Protection Level



The Hague, 29 July 2019

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Joint Parliamentary Scrutiny Group Secretariat

To the attention of the JPSG Co-Chairs

By email only

Subject: Report on information provided by each Member State in 2018

Dear Ms Mari-Leena Talvitie,

Dear Mr López Aguilar,

I am pleased to send you the first annual report on information shared by Member States with Europol in accordance with Article 7.11 of the Europol Regulation.

Based on the criteria and indicators agreed by the Management Board, the report presents a factual overview of information shared by the Member States during 2018, necessary for Europol to fulfil its objectives.

Europol and the Member States have agreed to discuss and evaluate the findings of this report in more detail as to continuously improve information sharing with Europol.

The report has been sent as well to the European Parliament, the European Council and the European Commission.

I welcome any questions or comments you might have regarding the report.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine De Bolle

Phone: +31(0)70 302 50 00

Fax: +31(0)70 345 58 96

www.europol.europa.eu